
From: Town of Aurora
To: Rep. Jonathan Jordan; Rep. Ted Davis; Susan L. Sitze (Legislative Analysis)
Subject: Ordinances
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 12:34:56 PM

After a review of the Town of Aurora’s Code of Ordinances by office personnel, no ordinances were
found creating offenses punishable as criminal offenses under G.S. 14-4(a).
 
This information is submitted in compliance with Session Law 2018-69.
 
Thank you,
Sandra S. Sartin
Interim Town Clerk/Finance Officer
Town of Aurora
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